
Minutes of the Harvard Agricultural Advisory Commission 
October 24, 2012 
 
Present: Frank Carlson, Pam Browning, , Peter Basile, Wendell Willard 
 
 
The minutes of  9/26/12 were approved. 
 
1. Possible alternate members: Peter will contact Cindy Buhner  of Growing 
Places Garden Project to see if she has interest in serving on Ag. Com. 
 
2.Finances: Wendell will make sure our request for $500 for fiscal 2014 is in on 
time. Also will find out why notice of Right-to-Farm bylaw has not been sent 
annually as required. 
 
3. Map project: Liz Allard has all the info for the map and will contact 
Montachusett Regional Planning as soon as she gets approval from Tim Bragan 
for use of some of the Town's eight hours of computer time. 
 
4.Website: We reviewed the pages that Lee Cullen has prepared so far, and will 
submit further suggestions and corrections as needed. Pam will contact 
farmers/farm stands on Lee's list to make sure they wish to be listed on the site. 
The Commission wishes to get the site going ASAP, even if for now it appears as 
"under construction." 
 
5. Next meeting: We decided not to meet in November or December. It was 
agreed that discussions about the website could be conducted via e-mail. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:11 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Wendell Willard 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


